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TO:       
Kandi Talbot – Planner

FROM:  
Jim Seymour – Development Review Coordinator, Sebago Technics, Inc.

RE:       
PROP Family Housing – 113 Anderson Street

DATE:   
August 11, 2002

Sebago Technics has reviewed the responses from Pinkham & Greer dated July 26, 2002 to our comments on the original Site Plan/Subdivision Package and supporting Documentation for PROP Family Housing at 113 Anderson Street.  We are satisfied with the responses and have no additional concerns. 

Please contact our office with any questions.
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